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GRANGEX applies for a change of listing to 
Nasdaq First North Premier and brings forward 
the publication of the quarterly report for the 
third quarter

GRANGEX AB (publ) today announces that an application for review for listing on Nasdaq First 
North Premier Growth Market has been submitted to Nasdaq. The ambition is to finalise the 
listing during the fourth quarter of this year. As part of this process, a conditional application 
for delisting has been submitted to NGM Nordic SME. The application is conditional on Nasdaq 
Stockholm AB approving GRANGEX for listing. Shareholders in GRANGEX do not need to take 
any action due to the planned change of listing.

GRANGEX also announces that the Board of Directors has decided to bring forward the  company's
report for the third quarter of 2024 to 6 November 2024 from the previously announced date of 14 
November 2024, to enable an earlier date for application to Nasdaq First North Premier Growth 
Market.
"Grangex is facing an exciting future with two highly interesting mining projects in Dannemora and 
Sydvaranger. The listing will increase the visibility of the Grangex share and strengthen our profile 
towards both Swedish and international investors, a key for the upcoming financing required for a 
successful restart of these two mines. Our vision is to contribute to a sustainable society by 
supplying the minerals needed for the steel  green transition and the listing change is industry's
another step towards the ultimate goal’, says Christer Lindqvist, CEO of Grangex.

Certified Adviser for the planned listing change is G&W Fondkommission.


